
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Monday, May 2, 2022 11:21:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00050
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District.
Your comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the
case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2022-
00050, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2022-00050 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 1:18 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 12:31 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by on
Monday, April 25, 2022 at 12:31 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Amy Spivey 
Address: 606 Old Coach Rd 
City: Nicholasville 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 40356 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Jessamine South Elkhorn Water District 
State the nature of your concern: I took the time to review the application from Jessamine
South Elkhorn Water District for their proposed water and sewer rate increases. The increase
is to pay debt from water revenues versus the current method of paying out of depreciation
reserves. My question is why this practice was ever done. Depreciation is a method for
funding new equipment as the original needs replacement, thus the reserve balance. In my
opinion the Water District is poorly managed for this to have ever happened and passing along
the effects of poor management to consumers is unfair. I don't ask tax payers to pay for any of
my mistakes. Additionally, the cost of pension/retirement cost is extraordinarily high in
relation to salaries and wages. The PUBLIC SERVICE Commission should act in the best
interest of the PUBLIC, not the utility service that has zero accountability. 
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Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2022-00050

*Robert K. Miller
Straightline Kentucky LLC
113 North Birchwood Ave.
Louisville, KENTUCKY  40206

*Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District
802 S Main Street
P. O. Box 731
Nicholasville, KY  40356

*Kim Miller
Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District
802 S Main Street
P. O. Box 731
Nicholasville, KY  40356




